
MADE A PUBLIC NOTICE EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT 
MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON DECEMBER 23, 2021 @ 12:00 PM 

Ebarb Waterworks District held its regular monthly meeting on December 23, 2021, at noon at the office on hwy 191. 

President PM Woods called the meeting to order. Members present were PM Woods, Donald Garcie, Danny Lopez and 

Robert Conyer. Pete Nugent was absent. Office manager Joannie Matthews was also present.  

Robert made a motion to approve the minutes of the 12/8/2021 regular meeting and Danny seconded the motion. All 

were in favor. Motion passes. 

There were no guests to acknowledge.  

There was no reason to amend the agenda.  

There was no attorney’s report.  

The president had nothing to report.  

Joannie reported that we got all the well samples mailed in and that the tower people had been out surveying the back.  

There was no old business currently.  

The only new business was to discuss the Zwolle Adventure Park. The board discussed it and stated that we will gladly 

provide water for them, but they have to incur the costs for installing the meter and everything to get it hooked up. PM 

would talk to them and invite them to our next meeting if they wished to discuss it further.  

Danny made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Robert seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.


